Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 4:19 PM

To: stan.mickle@rxsoil.solutions

Cc: ‘Littrell, Kyle'; 'Ruth, Amy'; Nick.rich@rxsoil.solutions; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 2RP-3980 & 2RP-3503

Stan,

Thanks for the sentiment, same to you as well. Thanks also for the notification.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: stan.mickle@rxsoil.solutions [mailto:stan.mickle@rxsoil.solutions]

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 10:24 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: 'Littrell, Kyle' <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; 'Ruth, Amy' <Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com>; Nick.rich@rxsoil.solutions
Subject: 2RP-3980 & 2RP-3503

Good morning Mike,

Happy New Year. Just wanted to give you a quick update on the above referenced site. We will begin construction
tomorrow. | will keep you posted well in advance of any remedial activities.

Cheers,

Stan Mickle | VP of Operations | RXSoil, Inc.
201 Main Street, Suite 1360, Fort Worth, Texas 76102
Office: 817-996-4653 | Cell: 210-997-7645
stan.mickle@rxsoil.solutions




